SONDRA & DAVID S. MACK
958 NORTH LAKE WAY
PALM BEACH, FLORIDA 33480

VIA EMAIL: kchurneyv@townofpalmbeach.com

July 7, 2020

Mayor Coniglio, Members of the Town Council and
Members of the Architectural Review Commission
Town of Palm Beach

360 South County Road

Palm Beach, FL 33480

RE: Z-20-00267 and Arcom Number B-039-2020
920 North Lake Way, Palm Beach, Florida

Dear Mayor Coniglio and Members of the Town Council and Architectural Review Commission:

We live at 958 North Lake Way in Palm Beach. We are pleased to know that our future
neighbors, Jeff and Nicola Marcus, are purchasing and renovating the property south of us and
have filed plans with the Town for this renovation. We believe the renovation will preserve a
beautiful house and property and hope you support their request. We have no objection to them
asking for variances as the property is unique and needs these special considerations. We hope
you will support this worthy project as well.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincérely, Lw %
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Sondra and David S. Mack



